HB 1607 -- NATURAL RESOURCES FUNDS (Korman)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Conservation and
Natural Resources

This bill extends from December 31, 2018, to December 31, 2023, the
5.50 fee that is collected on the retail sale of a lead-acid
battery as well as the fees for any hazardous waste generated.

Currently, the Petroleum Storage Tank Insurance Fund is set to
expire on December 31, 2020, after which claims made prior to such
date may continue to be paid. This bill extends the expiration to
December 31, 2030.

This bill is similar to HB 1168 (2017) and SB 961 (2018).



